
Bug Chicks - Coming Soon!
Serendipity Academy PTO will be hosting the Bug Chicks 
on April 29th at the Academy.  Your students will get to see 
a variety of really cool bugs and be inspired by the 
enthusiasm of the bug ladies and their love for science!

Bookfair Success A big thanks to everyone who went shopping at the book fair!  We 
made $1,194,  which means the school gets $646 to spend on 
books for the classrooms and library!  We also want to give a special 
thanks to all of our parents who volunteered their  time to make it 
happen, it would not  have been possible without you!

Singing in the Rain
1st Annual 

Serendipity Academy PTO Dinner & Auction

We are very excited to announce 
our 1st annual SAPTO Dinner & 
Auction "Singing in the Rain" 
which will be held on April 24, 
2015 at Indian Summer Golf & 
Country Club.  To reserve your 
seat fill out the brochure and 
submit it with your payment to 
SAPTO by dropping it off in the 
box next to the office. Only a 
couple of weeks left to sign up so 
get your reservation made today!

Upcoming Events
April 21 @ 5:15 PM - SAPTO Board Meeting @ Serendipity Academy

April 24 @ 5:30 PM- Indian Summer Golf and County Club
April 28 @ 5:15 PM - Grant Writing Committee meeting @ Serendipity Academy

May 5 @ 5:15 PM - Dinner Recap Meeting @ Serendipity Academy

Thank you to all of our parents (Lindsey 
Hammer, Ashleigh Richards, Kelly Alfaro 
Haugen, Jennifer Falacy and Melissa 
Van Gorkom) who 
have helped to 
bring Social 
Studies lessons to 
our students using 
the Junior 
Achievement 
program!  The 
parents had so 
much fun teaching 
in the classroom!

PTO Completes Junior 
Achievement Program

           Parent      Volunteers     Wanted
Anyone interested in assisting with the PTO dinner or the upcoming 
Wizard of Oz performance please e-mail us at serendipity.academy. 
pto@gmail.com.  We will especially need parents who are able to sew 
and help with costumes and backdrops for the musical on May 27th.
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